
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "Leonard M Silvani"
Cc: "Paul Dotson"; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FW: Fuel Leak Case RO 3126 - GeoTracker Global ID T10000005132 California Glass Company 155 98th Ave.

 Oakland 94603
Date: Monday, June 16, 2014 11:02:12 AM

Hello Marc:
 
The work plan was submitted to ACEH on 6/11/2014 and I understand from your consultant Paul
 Dodson (TEC Environmental) that you urgently wish to start the field work without work plan
 approval from ACEH.  Although ACEH will make every reasonable effort to expeditiously respond to
 submittals received, this is the end of the fiscal year (6/30/2014) and I won’t be able to review the
 work plan at least until the beginning of July.  Should you continue to proceed with the fieldwork,
 you would be doing so without concurrence from ACEH.  If no comments arise from the review of
 the work plan, then proceeding with the fieldwork would not appear to have any significant
 repercussions.   However, if comments to the work plan are identified which warrant the
 preparation and submittal of work plan addendum, or if modifications to the fieldwork are found to
 be necessary, additional mobilizations may be required.  Please note that the Underground Storage
 Tank Cleanup Fund (USTCF) typically reimburses costs for a scope of work that has been approved
 by a regulatory agency.  Since a review of the work plan cannot be completed in the requested time
 frame and if the scope of work is implemented prior to regulatory approval, the USTCF may not fully
 reimburse all costs associated with the proposed scope of work.  Please contact the USTCF to
 address cost reimbursement concerns.
 
Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 10:09 AM
To: 'Paul Dotson'
Cc: 'Leonard M Silvani'
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO 3126 - GeoTracker Global ID T10000005132 California Glass Company 155
 98th Ave. Oakland 94603
 
Hi Paul:
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I received your voice message from yesterday.  I understand the timing for the close of escrow, but
 this is the end of the fiscal year and I won’t be able to review the work plan at least until the
 beginning of July.
 
Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Paul Dotson [mailto:PDotson@tecaccutite.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:00 PM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: RO3126 Report Upload
 
 
Data Gap Investigation Workplan has been uploaded to the ftp site.
 
Thank you,
Paul Dotson
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